
Blood Product Order change

Contact the Blood Bank for further information: 315-464-6701

➢ Starting June 21, orders for preparation and transfusion of blood products will be simplified
▪ Fewer orders for each blood product
▪ Simplified orders
▪ Option for bolus administration rate

➢ All blood product orders need to be entered using the Blood Administration orderset
➢ Separate orders for RBC to be held for procedures/surgery 

➢ Clearer documentation of transfusions in the lab section of results review with a separate entry for each 
blood product  


